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Principal’s Year End Message   

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
  

In the blink of an eye, it seems, another school year has come to an end. It is a 
time that is bittersweet; bringing us joy as we look back at the accomplishments 
and memories we have made and sadness as we bid farewell and express our 
appreciation to those who are leaving us. 

  
A special thank you to our hard working, dedicated, faith-filled staff for the work 
they did in teaching our students both in the classroom and outside of the 
classroom in a variety of extra-curricular programs. May they take the time to rest 
and celebrate their accomplishments of the past school year over the summer. 
May God’s blessings be always with them and their families.  

  
Last, but not least, thank you to Father John. We thank him for guiding us in our 
faith journey to build a stronger Sacred Heart Community by living, serving and 
loving in Christ.  

  
I believe we are all ready and deserving of a break. Have a wonderful summer and 
to our returning students, we will see you in September. To the Grade 4, 5 and 6 
students, like in any family, my door will always be open to you.  I will miss you 
and I wish you all the best. 

  
Yours in faith and education, 
 
Mr. Berthier 
Principal 
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